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Wishing you all a very  Merry Christmas Wishing you all a very  Merry Christmas Wishing you all a very  Merry Christmas Wishing you all a very  Merry Christmas     

and a Happy New Year and a Happy New Year and a Happy New Year and a Happy New Year     

                                                                    from everyone at from everyone at from everyone at from everyone at     

                                                                                                            Heamoor SchoolHeamoor SchoolHeamoor SchoolHeamoor School    

 

 

 

 

      This week we have seen our FIRST  

ever Children’s University certificate  

winners. As part of their ‘under-graduate’ 

phase; Millie Mead (pictured left) in Year 6 

has earned her Bronze Award for 30 hours 

of ‘independent’ learning activities and Ellie 

Dash (pictured right) also in Year 6 has 

been a very busy girl and earned her 

Bronze, Silver and Gold Certificate— 

at Gold, she has built up 100 hours!!! 

AMAZING!AMAZING!AMAZING!   

We’re looking forward to some of our  

other children reaching their first  

milestone too! 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Monday afternoon, 

the children had a 

treat with Mr 

Hinchcliffe’s annual 

“Christmas  

Sing-a-long”.  

The children LOVED 

it! Lots of  

enthusiastic singing 

and laughter! 

Thank you Mr 

Hinchliffe! 

 

Our School choir have been out and 

about spreading Christmas cheer at 

the Heamoor British Legion this week. 

The staff who accompanied them  

reported back that they gave an  

amazingly powerful performance and 

we are very proud of them .. well done 

children. The St Buryan Male voice 

Choir were also there and were so  

impressed, they asked for the  

children sing with them. 



 

 

 

 

  

 

Diary Dates …  

Monday 22nd Dec 2014 to  

Friday 2nd January 2015 (inclusive) 

Christmas Holidays 

 

Monday 5th January 2015  

School Closed to children for INSET day 

Tuesday 6th January 2015 

Children back to school! 

Breakfast Club (open as usual) 

Homework Club resumes 

w/c 12th January 2015 

School clubs resume  

Pictures from our Senior Citizen concert last Monday morning, the concert 

included performances from our school band led my Mr Hinchliffe, Infant 

Choir led by Mrs Wallis, the school choir and ‘Glee club’ led by Miss Shelley.  

 

 

 

Thank you for attending our Carol Concert  at the Chapel 

Street Methodist Church on Wednesday last week, it was 

such a beautiful setting for a wonderful performance.. 

The children did so well! We have had so many lovely,  

positive, supportive comments from parents. Thank you 

also if you contributed to the collection at the end of the 

performance… we raised £182.54!! Half will be donated 

to the chapel and half will be donated to our Christmas 

charity ‘Clic Sargent’ who raise money for children with 

cancer. Very worthy causes. Thank you so much! 


